
      Whittlesey Platinum Wood 2022  

             A Whittlesey Town Council & Community Project 

 

 
 
News update #5 

11th December 2022 

 

Dear friends and sponsors, 

 

Yesterday Cllr Eamonn Dorling, 13 fantastic volunteers (10 of whom were from our Whittlesey 

Street Pride Group), carried out ‘The Plantathon’ in extremely wintry conditions. 

A thank you to ‘Carly’ a neighbour at Yarwells – who generously supplied Coffee/Tea and Bacon 

Sandwich sustenance. 

 

‘Aveland Trees’ of Bourne Lincs have supplied 90 trees + 15 fruit trees 

 

The entrance into the field at Yarwells Headland, has been repaired by Mr Johnathan Dale so that 

wheelchair access is safe and easy. 

Mr Tony Cook (Natural Environmental Lead) for PECT (Peterborough Environmental City Trust) 

was on hand for his advice and time for free. 

 

We have the wildflower seeds for a meadow that will be created later. 

 

The project will need ongoing TLC and support and I/we hope that this is just the beginning of a 

longer sustainable project and that all our generous sponsors will be onboard for some 

maintenance work as time progresses. 

 

May I thank you all again for your generous support in what is hoped to be a lasting legacy to our 

late Monarch? 

 

Roy Gerstner & Eamonn Dorling. 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 

Important : Cllr Eamonn Dorling is the prime coordinator for the project. 

 

Eamonn’s details are as follows; 

t ; 07767 795816 

e ; eamonndorling@whittleseytowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

 

Official publicity will be carried out by Whittlesey Town Council – Thank you. 

 

 

Roy Gerstner 

Whittlesey Town Councillor 

Project coordinator for Whittlesey Town Council 

 

roygerstner@whittleseytowncouncil.gov.uk 

07923 244935 

01733 208590 

 

Clerk to the Council 

01733 351296 

clerk@whittleseytowncouncil.gov.uk 
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